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George C. Cotzias Fellowship

The Cleveland FES Center congratulates Aasef 
Shaikh, MD, PhD for being awarded the American 
Parkinson Disease Association's George C. Cotzias 
Fellowship. It is awarded to a young physician-scientist 
with exceptional promise. The award spans three years 
and is designed to fund a long-range project focused 
on Parkinson's Disease (PD).

The project will aim to understand how PD interferes in 
the brain pathways that maintain gait and balance.

About the FES Center
The Cleveland FES Center is a consortium of the Louis Stokes Cleveland VA Medical Center, MetroHealth Medical 
Center, Case Western Reserve University, University Hospitals, and the Cleveland Clinic Neurological Institute. 
With their support, researchers, engineers and clinicians collaborate together to develop innovative solutions that 
improve the quality of life of individuals with neurological or other muscular skeletal impairments. Through the use 
of neurostimulation and neuromodulation research and applications, the Cleveland FES Center leads the 
translation of this technology into clinical deployment.


